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Just pick up a bottle. Fill it 
with change, bills, or checks 

and bring it back to the church 
on the collection date. 

COLLECTION DATE: 
_________________

Missed your collection date? 
Return to: Pregnancy  Choices 

280 Main Street
Dayton, TN 37321

www.prcresources.com

©Keener Marketing, Inc. • 1-800-338-8928 • www.prcresources.com
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IMAGINE

fill a bottle 
for Life! 



IMAGINE

What can you do in the fight for life?  What 
can your spare change accomplish?   It doesn’t 
take much to make a big difference!

By filling a bottle you are helping us imagine the adventures 
the lives that have been touched and saved through the 
ministry of our center will have! Money raised in our baby 
bottle campaign will support the life changing work of 
meeting the physical and spiritual needs of men and women 
who find themselves facing an unplanned pregnancy. 

You are also reaching 
out to thousands 

of students 
through 
our 

education 
programs, 

making abortion 
recovery counseling 

available, providing 

STD testing, ultrasounds, supplies and education to the mothers 
and children served through various mentoring programs.

We can’t continue to provide these services without your help. 
Will you partner with us in this simple way to save lives?

Just pick up a bottle after the service today. Fill 
it with change, bills, or checks and bring it back 
to the church on the collection date. 

Pick up your bottle: August 1st, 2013
Return your bottle: August 14, 2013
Women’s Resource Center • 280 Main Street, Dayton, TN 37321

www.prcresources.com • info@keenermarketing.net
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IMAGINE
fill a bottle for Life! 

By filling a bottle you are helping us celebrate the beauty of the lives that have been touched and 
saved through the ministry of our center. Money raised in our baby bottle campaign will support 
the life changing work of meeting the physical and spiritual needs of men and women who find 
themselves facing an unplanned pregnancy. 

Women’s Resource Center
423-775-3300 • www.prcresources.com

Pick up your bottle: August 1st, 2013
Return your bottle: August 14, 2013


